
Palm City Art Associates, Inc. 
General Membership Meeting November 11, 2020 

Via Zoom 

Minutes 

Call to Order 
Diane Raymond, President at 1;10; 17 members were present and a quorum was 
not established -an agenda was provided via email.  

Minutes 
Minutes were distributed via email prior to the meeting from October 14, 2020. 
Betty Brain made a motion to approve the minutes, Sue Winocur seconded, all  
in favor.  

Financial Report 
Diane announced Sue Winocur as newly appointed treasurer. The financial report 
was not ready for the meeting and the October financials were emailed to 
members prior to meeting. Diane reported a $145 increase since last month. 

Committee Reports 

•Membership-Barbara Schmitz reported we currently have 57 members. A 
reminder letter was sent out to all non paid members. If need to pay dues, please 
send to the PCAA PO Box 107 , Palm City 34991. 

•Scholarship- Betty Mulholland reported that she sent emails to the four schools 
and the students received applications. Should see return applications in January. 

•Art Show- The show is scheduled for February 4-26 in the Library. Diane 
asked for a volunteer to chair this event. Several member offered help organizing. 

•Diane asked for anyone who might be interested in becoming a board member 
to inquire with any board member for more details. We are in need of two 
members. 

New Business 
Diane announced that the Cummings Library is open for our meetings starting 
January 2021 

 



Announcements 
Diane announced she sold two paintings at The Rooster in the Garden in Fort 
Pierce. She said anyone interested in a one person art show there to ask her about 
it. Barbara Lyons will be participating in a show at The Rooster in the Garden as 
well on December 9th. Dana Meyer was happy to report she sold a painting at the 
Wellness Center—she sold her Seascape painting. 

Sharon Roselli has been updating the membership list and the Directory and she 
will be sending them to members soon. We thank Sharon for all her work on this! 

Please check the Palm City Website for updates. Palmcityartsassocites.org 

Next meeting is scheduled for January 11th, 2021 at 1pm at the Library. We are 
limited to the amount of attendees, so look for an RSVP in your email before the 
meeting 

Diane will follow the business meeting with a demo on Mandalas. 

January 11th Demo: Chris Kling 

Adjourn 
Laura made a motion to adjourn at 1:42 Barbara seconded it, all in favor. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Tiano, PCAA Secretary, and sent via email for 
corrections on November 12, 2020 to the Board.   

 


